
Martin Avila 
5249 S. Carpenter RD 
Modesto, Ca. 95358 

November 10,2017 

Dear Chief Hackett, Westport Fire Protection District Board of Directors and Stanislaus County 
Board of Supervisors: 

I would like to inform you that I am resigning from my position as a board member with the 
Westport Fire Protection District, effective November 10, 2017 

Martin Avila 
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